
Pride Athletic Club (PAC) Call for 2024-2025 Officer Nominations 
 

 
The Pride Athletic Club (PAC) is calling for nominations for Officers for the 2024-2025 school year.  

• Officer positions include President, Vice President, Treasurer and Secretary. 
• Nominees must be members of the 2023-2024 PAC (i.e. purchased an All-Season Sports 

Pass). 
• Nominations must be submitted to samantha.starr@merck.com by April 5, 2024. 
• The election will occur at the May 13, 2024 meeting of the PAC in the Murphy building. 

  
In addition to the elected Officers, volunteers are needed to serve as Board Members by chairing 
committees. 

• Committees include Camps, Concessions, Sponsorships, Fundraising, Social Media and 
Celebrations. 

• Board Members have voting rights equivalent to Officers. 
• Board Members do not need to be members of the 2023-2024 PAC. 
• Not interested in Chairing a committee, but still want to be involved?   Volunteers are 

needed to serve on various committees. 
              
If you have any questions about the various positions, please reach out directly to the existing Officers or 
Board Members whose contact information can be found at https://www.leesvillepac.com/board. 
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